

Sir Allen S. Morris, SS Grand Secretary

CELEBRATING 156 YEARS OF PYTHIANISM GRAND LODGE KNIGHTS OF PYTHIAS

DOMAIN OF MASSACHUSETTS

458 Pearl Street Stoughton, MA 02072 (781) 341-2422 Fax: (781) 341-0496 E-Mail: kofpMA@aol.com Web: www.masskofp.org

February 16, 2021

To:

High School Administration

Subject:

High School Student Humanitarian Award

Dear Administrators:

The Grand Lodge Knights of Pythias will award three scholarships each in the amount of \$1,000.00 to students who best qualify, based on their altruistic services to the community. Altruistic meaning having unselfish concern for or devoted to the welfare of others.

Please have the students send a written resume of their achievements (and by achievements, I mean their community service endeavors, not their scholastic achievements. Academic achievements have NO bearing on this scholarship) with the reason why they feel they may be qualified to receive the award. Included with their resume, in the same envelope, must be two recommendations confirming their achievements (a recommendation from your math teacher telling me how great a student you are will not be of any help). Do NOT send them separately as they will NOT be accepted, and the application will be discarded.

All interested students should send their letters to the above address. Putting on the envelope; Attention: Humanitarian Award. These letters must be received by this office on or before APRIL 1, 2021. Do not send applications via certified mail which requires a signature, if the Post Office attempts to deliver the envelope when the office is not open, we cannot go to the Post Office to pick up the entry.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at amzamansky@msn.com.

Respectfully yours,

Alan Zamansky

Alan Zamansky

Chairman Humanitarian Award Committee